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November 11, 2020 
 
We are announcing that the KAAN21 Conference: From Dialogue to Action: Identity and 
Intersections in Our Community will be virtual.  
 
We at KAAN value and cherish the annual conference as a time for us to gather, share, and 
connect on so many levels. We were disappointed last year that we could not physically gather, 
though we enjoyed being able to connect in new virtual ways. We looked forward to gathering 
at the KAAN21 Conference in Denver, CO, and began to plan for an in-person conference. As 
time has progressed and COVID-19 rates have increased, we have decided to move the annual 
conference to an online format anticipated to take place the week of June 20-26, 2021.  
 
As a result of this decision, the deadline for submitting a proposal for the conference has been 
extended to December 1, 2020. Please see ​here​ for more details on how to submit a proposal.  
 
Please stay tuned for more details as we finalize the details of the virtual conference. 
 
We look forward to connecting with you in June! 
 
Sincerely and with gratitude,  

 
Executive Director of KAAN 

https://www.wearekaan.org/conference

